
Readings for February 7, 2021~ Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
First Reading–  Job 7:1-4, 6-7 
Responsorial Psalm –  Psalm 147:1-2, 3-4, 5-6 
Second Reading — 1 Corinthians 9:16-19, 22-23 
Gospel Acclamation– Matthew 8:17   Gospel– Mark 1:29-39 

PCCW NEWS; Meeting 7pm Monday February 1st. 
(No party due to lack of 40 guests, sorry.) 
 
 
Knights of Columbus #8625: Grand Knight: Adam Benes, 
adamlbenes@gmail.com Phone: 402-416-1968.  
*February 4th Monthly meeting 7:30pm.  

Workers needed!. Saturday, Feb 6th  Soup served following 
4pm Mass-5:30pm AND Sunday, February 7th TAKE-OUT 
SOUP LUNCH– 9:00am-NOON Chili & Chicken noodle, 
Sandwich & dessert FREEWILL DONATION.  
 

Catholic Daughters will meet at 6:30pm on Monday, February 22 at St. Wenceslaus in Wahoo starting 
with  Mass. Following Mass we will recognize our Education Contest winners, then we will have our 
meeting.  We will practice social distancing and wear masks.   We welcome anyone interested in joining CDA. 
 
           ASH WEDNESDAY IS FEBRUARY 17, 2021 

Our Return to the Lord: January 24, 2021 

Stewardship Envelopes  67/290 or 23%  Cap Impv: $0 
Adults:  3172.00        Register: $0 
Plate:       101.00  Holy Childhood: $0 
Children:        0      Guardian Angel:$0 
             $3273.00  Memorial: $150.00 
                   
  
 
$49,337.61 of $35,000.00 Monthly Stewardship Goal. Thank you! 

Sts. Mary and Joseph Catholic Parish, 637 Iver St., Valparaiso, NE 68065 
January 31, 2021 Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time  Pastor: Fr. Matthew Zimmer 402-784-2511 

              e-mail: fr.matthew-zimmer@cdolinc.net    Cell # 402-890-1496 

Bulletin deadline: Wednesday 5:00pm– send to E-MAIL: saintsmaryandjosephvalparaiso@yahoo.com 
Website:  www.stsmaryandjosephval.com HAS LINK TO FACEBOOK PAGE 
***For Catholic School information http://www.bishopneumann.com  
   
Masses in your area: www.Masstimes.org  
 ALL DAILY 7am MASSES & SUNDAY 9:30am STREAMED LIVE ON OUR PARISH FACEBOOK PAGE 

BOOKKEEPER NEEDED St. Wenceslaus Catholic Parish and School in Wahoo, Nebraska has an 
immediate opening for an energetic person.  Must have strong knowledge of accounting to in-
clude: QuickBooks, payroll and financial reports.  Work 25-30 hours/week.  Hourly rate based on 
experience.  Qualified candidates may request a more detailed job description of duties and re-
sponsibilities and/or send resume to:  stwencoffice@wahoocatholic.org     

CCD 2020 - 2021 Wednesdays: Begins with first bell at 6:25pm - dismiss at 8:15pm          

Mass at 6:30pm February 3, 2021 

Servers: Ray D/Quentin J     Confessions: 3rd Fr Zimmer visits: 6th & 7th 
Billie Kollars at 402-796-2654 CCD Coordinator 

  HIGH SCHOOL CYO SUNDAYS @ 11:30am 

Please Pray for our Seminarian Cody Alan Hein, 2020, St Gregory the Great Seminary, 

College II, 1 brother, Edward 7 Gwendolynne Hein, 12/3/1999, St Mary, David City, NE. 

Catholic Schools Week  
will be celebrated this week,  January 31st through February 6th.  The faculty, stu-
dents, and parents of St. Johns Nepomucene and Bishop Neumann would like to 

thank the parish for their support.  There are many fun activities planned at school this 
week for both students and faculty.  Activities include teacher appreciation day, dress up 
days, and a carnival and games with prizes.  We are blessed to be able choose our school 
and learn in a Christian environment.  This would not be possible without the support of 
our parish.  

Confessions: Confessions are now in the confessional again. Please wear a mask out of charity to the people who will be 

following you. 

 

If you are not getting Parish phone calls please update your phone # with us. Church Office #402-784-2511. 

Feb 1 Mon 7:00am +Jim Buresh Weekday in Ordinary Time 
Feb 2 Tue 7:00am +Larry Zadina The Presentation of the Lord 
 Wed 6:05pm Rosary for Religious Freedom  

Feb 3 Wed 6:30pm Paula Masek (Birthday) St Blaise, Bishop & Doctor 
Feb 4 Thu 7:00am Orland Hillard Weekday in Ordinary Time 

Feb 5 Fri 7:00am +Donald Ference St Agatha 

Feb 6 Sat 7:00am Jim Novotny St Paul Miki & Companions 
Feb 6 Sat 4:00pm +Charles & Emma Hladik 5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Feb 7 Sun 8:00am For the People of the Parish 5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Feb 7 Sun 9:30am +Arnold Tvrdy & Lori Tvrdy 5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Eucharistic Adoration following Sunday 9:30 Mass until 11:00am ~ open to Everyone  

Our sincere condolences to Curtis & Michelle Masek and their family on the loss 
of their infant daughter, Lily Ann. Her funeral was Friday, January 29, 2021. 
Eternal rest grant unto her O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon her. May 
the souls of the faithful departed , through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen 
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    PARISH FUNDRAISERS     
 

Assumption, Dwight ~ Sunday, January 31; 16th Annual GOD BLESS AMERICA 
Auction Night, 5-6:00pm Social Hour with hors d’oeuvres and cash bar, with Live 
Auction to follow. “Scaled Down Version” of our Event. No reservations...Free will 
offering is requested to enter the event. Mingle and still maintain social distancing. A few 

tables will be set up with a limit of 8 to a table. Large Auction items: crushed rock, hay bales, extended 
tree trimmer, 1/2 beef, 1/2 pork, gun safe, flag pole, Polka Trio, outdoor movie party for 50, tool chest/
tools, Deanery Dinners. See our FB page.  
 
Sts Mary & Joseph Knights ~ Saturday, February 6th following 4pm Mass till about 5:30pm 
Sunday, February 7th  DRIVE-THRU & TAKE-OUT SOUP LUNCH 9:00am-12NOON Chili & 
Chicken noodle, Sandwich & dessert FREEWILL DONATION.  
Please support our KC’s great organization! 
 
Good Shepherd Scholarship Announcement – 2021-2022 School Year 
              We are pleased to announce that the Lincoln Diocese will continue to offer 
Good Shepherd Scholarships for the 2021-2022 school year for students that attend 
Diocesan Catholic Schools.   
Applications will be accepted from January 1, 2021 to March 30, 2021.  To apply for these scholarships, 
please go to www.goodshepherdscholarship.com. 
 
FCSLA Scholarships are now available for Fall 2021. Members who are students in Catholic 
elementary or high schools or any college are eligible to apply for national scholarships at 
Scholarship@FCSLA.org They can also apply for local scholarships. Students can only win 
once every 4 years. Contact Clarice Sabata 402-784-3154 
or ksabatane2035@gmail.com.DEADLINE is February 9, 2021.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Knights of Columbus COAT DRIVE now thru Sunday, February 7, 2021! 

There's a big box in the hall for all the coats. The Knights will go through them after 
the Soup Fundraiser on February 7th and will make a donation 
to Lincoln.  
Thank you! 

Employment Opportunity - Lunchroom Supervisor - Blessed Sacrament School is now accepting applications for Food Service 
Supervisor. Responsibilities include oversight and preparation of the lunch program, supervision of food service staff, menu planning, 
purchasing, and compliance monitoring of all state and federal nutrition requirements. Applicants must be able to meet NDE job 
requirements and pass a criminal background check. Inquiries can be directed to Fr. Mike Morin at 402-937-5785. Please send 
credentials and a letter of application to:  
Lunch Supervisor Applications, Blessed Sacrament School, 1720 Lake St., Lincoln, NE  68502  
 
RULES FOR CHURCH HALL USE: Call Clarice Sabata at 402-784-3154 ASAP prior to your event. FEES: For parishioners:  Hall 
$100  Church for a Wedding $250. These fees cover the cost of utilities and/or cleaning. They also guarantee reservation of your 
date. Copies of the contracts are in the hall kitchen. 

 

Pope Francis’ Apostleship of Prayer for February 2021: Violence Against Women We pray for 
women who are victims of violence, that they may be protected by society and have their sufferings 
considered and heeded. 

 
 
WINEding Down Sunday, February 7, 2021, 6:30pm-8pm ~ Fr. Zimmer's talks are very informative, 
discussions are kept lighthearted, educational and interesting! Any questions you have or subject you’d like to 
discuss can be given to Father ahead of time or at the meeting. You are welcome to bring a snack or “finger-
food” if you wish, (we take turns). There is plenty of room to social distance. Meetings are at Luke & Alice 
Benes home/West building. 2760 Main Road, Valparaiso.  You are welcome to come once to try it out! 
 
Divorced? Come find comfort, counsel, hope and healing consistent with Catholic Church teachings.  
The twelve-week video series & facilitator led Surviving Divorce program begins on February 1st, 2021- 7-9pm, 
at John XXIII Diocesan Center, 3700 Sheridan Blvd. A suggested donation of $50 covers the cost of the 
program and includes the Surviving Divorce personal guide and all materials. Classes are kept small and may 
be registered for by contacting the Family Life Office at 402-473-0620 or familylifeoffice@cdolinc.net 
 
Healing Hearts Support Sessions for those who have suffered the loss of a loved one; spouse, child, parent,  
sibling, or friend, are being offered to assist Catholics in the grief process.  The sessions will be held on six 
weekly Tuesday evenings beginning February 16, 2021, 7:00-9:00 p.m., at John XXIII Diocesan Center, 
37th & Sheridan Blvd.  Suggested Donation: $25 (for materials) To register, please call 402-473-0620.  
 
2021 Lenten Series – An Introduction to Spiritual Life-Matt Simmons, diocesan director of the Office of 
Evangelization and Spiritual Formation, will lead the series.  The series will be in-person at the Our Lady of 
Good Counsel Retreat House, Waverly, NE or at-home, live stream and on demand recordings.  It will be held 
on Tuesdays starting on February 16 through March 30 from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.  This series is free and 
registration is requested at https://lincolndiocese.regfox.com/lent2021. Any questions call 402-473-0615 or 
email Annette-Wemhoff@cdolinc.net.  Participants are welcome to attend even if they cannot come to each 
event in the series.  Everyone is warmly invited to attend!  
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